
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED PUBLIC USE VACATION 
CIRCLE PARK DEDICATION 

  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Grandview, 
Washington, will hold a public hearing on TUESDAY, JULY 12, 2016, 7:00 p.m.,  
in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 207 West Second Street, Grandview, 
Washington, to consider a petition to vacate the dedication of Circle Park for public 
purposes in the City of Grandview.  Circle Park is located at the intersection of 
West Fifth Street and Avenue H. 
 
Interested persons may appear and be heard at the hearing or written comments 
may be submitted to the City Clerk, City of Grandview, 207 West Second Street, 
Grandview, WA  98930, not later than Tuesday, July 12, 2016 at 5:00 p.m.  The 
City of Grandview provides reasonable accommodations to persons with 
disabilities.  We invite any person with special needs to contact the City Clerk at 
(509) 882-9208 at least seventy-two (72) hours before the meeting to discuss any 
special accommodations that may be necessary.  
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk 
 
Publish:  Daily Sun News – June 16, 2016 
  Grandview Herald – June 22, 2016 
 
Posted:  City Hall, Police Department, Community Center, Library and Circle Park  


